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VIA E-MAIL, RESS & Courier to the Board 
 
August 14, 2013 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
RE: EB-2010-0379 STAFF REPORT ON PERFORMANCE MEASUREMENT 
 
On behalf of the Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario ("FRPO"), we have 
appreciated being involved in the Renewed Regulatory Framework for Electricity process.  We 
received the report of Board Staff on July 4 and respect the efforts invested to evolve and 
improve performance measurement.  With other priorities, FRPO appreciated the direct 
involvement of ratepayer groups in the Working Group and did not invest additional time to 
formulate responses to the questions that solicited response.   
 
However, given past collaboration with the School Energy Coalition ("SEC"), we have reviewed 
their submissions of August 12th.  We endorse the well considered and articulated positions of 
SEC as constructive improvements to the report and encourage the Board's consideration and 
adoption of those submissions. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 
 

 
 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
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